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19 August 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

We hope that this communication finds you well. The purpose of this letter is to provide information 
about the College uniform policy, specifically expectations regarding our College Blazer. 

 

The Mt Hira College uniform is an important part of our identity and is a public declaration of our values, 
standards and beliefs. The College uniform, with its maroon blazer, should be well recognised and highly 
regarded within the community. As a College, we expect our students will wear their uniform with pride 
and responsibility. In wearing the uniform correctly, students indicate a great respect for themselves 
and also the College community (an excerpt from our College uniform policy). The full policy and 
purchase information is available at the link; https://bit.ly/3Oy7isu  

 

The College blazer will be a compulsory uniform item commencing from Term Two, 2025 for all of our 
Year Seven-Ten students for school representation at excursions, wearing to and from the College each 
day and at special events such as College assemblies, school photos, competitions and incursions. We 
recommend purchasing for use during Term One and so students can get used to the change in 
expectation prior to it becoming a compulsory uniform item in Term Two.  

 

We also strongly recommend the College blazer for our Year Eleven students, but it will not be 
compulsory. The Year Twelve students do not require it as they will have purchased the College leavers 
jacket for 2025.  

 

If you have any questions about this information then please feel free to get in contact with the College. 

 

Kind regards, 

    

Tim Campbell      

Acting College Principal      

tim.campbell@mthira.vic.edu.au      
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